
 
 

  
 

Lightbulb Parts Price Reduction Campaign 

           
 

Targeting Segment 2 & 3 Vehicles 

 

We are pleased to announce our latest price reduction campaign! This campaign 

targets lightbulbs for segment 2 and 3 vehicles. The graphic below shows primary 

model application for these parts in addition to their number and description. This 

pricing reduction will be effective beginning August 1st, 2019.  
 

Please contact your local dealer for pricing and additional details! 

Take advantage of additional rebate opportunities through using our programs shown below! 

 
 

 
 

 


